THE PHEASANT INN
THE GREEN, BURDROP,

SIBFORD GOWER

OX15 5RQ

PLANNING APPLICATION:

Permission is sought for the erection of a Storage Shed.

REASONS:

The shed is required for the storing of equipment necessary to maintain the buildings, garden and grounds of the property.

At present there is not enough enclosed space to house all of the tools, gardening and maintenance machinery associated with the upkeep of the site.  

The buildings are 17th Century and therefore we have an ongoing program to repair or replace windows and external doors. The site is exposed to some extreme weather conditions and therefore there is a constant need for external painting and wood treatments that require ladders and a tower platform for access and the various paints and preservation products need storing. 

Lawns to the north and south of the buildings require regular cutting and strimming and the shed will house the ride-on mower.

Secure and safe storage is also required for the LPG bottles used to fuel a patio heater.
The visual impact on the site is negligible and the proposed structure will be screened by both fencing and trees and in addition the outside will be stained in a Dark Green. I have provided several photographs that show the building’s outlines superimposed onto them; these show that there will be insignificant change to the existing views. 

Officers have previously indicated that they would support an application for the present temporary shed albeit too small for our requirements. This new proposal is 4M x 4.5M = 18 SQ Metres as against the temporary space of 10.24 SQ Metres.

Signed

Geoffrey Noquet
